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SOCIAL CLUB COMING EVENTS 

May 

4 Koffee Klatch 
4 Karaoke 
5 Cinco De Mayo  
7 Social Club Meeting 
8 Bingo  
12 Chair Volleyball 
13 Bunco 
15 Bingo 
17 Karaoke 
18 Koffee Klatch 
18 Spring Dance – Rebound 
19 Chair Volleyball 
22 Bingo  
25 Game Night 
26 Chair Volleyball 
27 Memorial Day Service 
27 Cook-out 
28 GAVA Meeting  
29 Bingo 
31 Karaoke 
 
Looking ahead to June 

1 Koffee Klatch 
1 Summer Dance (Peter Alden) 
5 Bingo 
10 Bunco 
12 Bingo 
14 Karaoke 
15 Koffee Klatch 
15 Pot Luck Dinner (Musical Chairs) 
19 Bingo 
24 Bunco 
26 Bingo 
29 Game Night 
 

As always, please check the bulletin board  
and web site for any changes. 

 
 
 

May 12, 2019 
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI  SAT 

   01 02 03 04 

   Video Aerob 8:30a 
Line Dancing 9:30a 

Pool Exer 9a 
 

Bingo 6p  

Video Aerob 9a 
Yoga 11a 

  
Music Time  

2 – 4 
   Euchre 6:15p 

Game Night  
6:30p 

Video Aerob 9a 
Pool Exer 9a 

Bible Study 10a 

Koffee Klatch 9a 
 
 
 
 
 

Karaoke 7p 

05 06 07 08 09 10 11 
 

No Chair 
Volleyball 

 
 
 

Cinco De Mayo 
Dinner Dance 

 5p 

Video Aerob 9a 
Pool Exer 9a 

Golf 
Video Aerob 9a 

Yoga 11a 
 
 
 

Social Club  
Meeting7p 

Video Aerob 8:30a 
Line Dancing 9:30a 

Pool Exer 9a 
 

Writers Group 1p 
 

        Bingo 6p 

Video Aerob 9a 
Yoga 11a 

  
Music Time  

2 – 4 
 

     Euchre 6:15p 
Game Night  

          6:30p 

Video Aerob 9a 
Pool Exer 9a 

   Bible Study 10a 

 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 
 
 

Happy Mother’s 
Day 

 
 

No Chair 
Volleyball 

 

Video Aerob 9a 
    Pool Exer 9a 
 
 
 

Bunco 7p 

Golf 
Video Aerob 9a 

 

Video Aerob 8:30a 
Line Dancing 9:30a 

Pool Exer 9a 
 
 

        
Bingo 6p 

Video Aerob 9a 
 

Music Time  
2 – 4 

    Euchre 6:15p 
Game Night  

         6:30p 

Video Aerob 9a 
Pool Exer 9a 

   Bible Study 10a 

Karaoke 7p 

   Koffee Klatch 9a 

 
Spring Dance 7p 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 
 
 
 

Chair Volleyball 
            3p 

    Pool Exer 9a 
 
 
 

Compliance 
Committee 

7p  

Golf 
 

Architectural 
Committee 

10a 

 

Line Dancing 9:30a 
Pool Exer 9a 

 
Writers Group 1p 

 
         Bingo 6p 

 
Music Time  

2 – 4 
    Euchre 6:15p 

Game Night  
        6:30p 

Pool Exer 9a 
   Bible Study 10a 

 
 
 
 

Game Night 
6:30p 

26 27 28 29 30 31  
 
 

Chair Volleyball 
            3p 

    Pool Exer 9a 
  

Memorial Day  
Service 9a 

 
Cook Out 4p 

Golf 
 

GAVA 
Meeting 6:30p 

Line Dancing 9:30a 
Pool Exer 9a 

 
        Bingo 6p 

 
 Music Time  

2 – 4 
    Euchre 6:15p 

Game Night  
         6:30p 

Pool Exer 9a 
   Bible Study 10a 
 
 

Karaoke 7p 

 

May 2019 
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Doug 
Campbel Tom Farkas 

Donna 
Walston 

Charley 
Freeman 

Doug 
Campbell Bob Rose 

GAVA 

President’s Letter 

It was a very busy March with the pool repairs shutting the pool down for a few weeks and the clubhouse 
being painted.  Many residents use the pool daily and were anxiously waiting for it to be fixed.  Rest assured 
that the board was doing everything possible to not only have it fixed as soon as possible but to have it 
done in a reliable and cost-effective way.   

The clubhouse was also painted along with the tables and umbrellas around the pool.  In addition, they 
repaired all of the cracks along the sides of the clubhouse.  Overall, they did a very nice job and used a 
high-quality paint which should look great for years to come. 

Having the sidewalks around the common area power washed is next on the list and should have been 
done by the time this newsletter comes out.   

We are also working on increasing the lighting for the golf cart parking areas in front of the clubhouse as an 
increased safety measure.  

We are constantly getting compliments on how nice Gull Aire Village is and how well it's kept up.  Much of 
the credit goes to the homeowners themselves for keeping their homes and yards in nice shape. 

Spring is in the air; the weather is getting warmer and some of our friends and neighbors will be heading 
back up north for the summer.  We all hope that your journey is a safe one and look forward to your return 
this fall. 

We note the recent passing of some of our residents.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to their families. 

Tom Farkas, President 

Parking On Your Lawn 

Gull Aire Village does not allow residence to park vehicles on their lawn in front of or between homes (Gull 
Aire Village Rule and Regulations). If you have the need for additional parking, you will need to complete 
an Architectural Request. The Architectural Committee will review your application to ensure you are within 
lot setbacks and you are using approved materials.  You need to get Architectural approval. Failure to 
comply could lead to fines.  Please note: Gravel is no longer permitted by Oldsmar City code. 
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Personalized Legal Services
Focused on YOU, Your FAMILY 

and Your GOALS.

Estate Planning
Probate / Trust Administration

Real Estate / Title Insurance
Business Law

1801 Pepper Tree Drive . Oldsmar, Florida 34677

Serving the community since 1989
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SOCIAL CLUB PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

In April we had our annual Aloha Party where we said goodbye to our snowbirds and wished them a safe trip 
north. The party was a huge success thanks to Gary Camp and his crew. All the hard work they did paid off 
with great music and food.  

May promises to be another fun month. We start off with Cinco de Mayo on the 5th. Doors open at 4:30pm 
with dinner at 5:00pm. Then we will dance the night away.  

Our Spring Dance on the 18th will feature music by the Rebound band. Everyone enjoyed their music before, 
so we look forward to having them back. 

Other activities we all enjoy are Karaoke on the 4th, 17th & 31st, Bunco on the 13th, and Bingo every 
Wednesday. Game night is on the 25th. Do not forget Chair Volleyball every Sunday at 3:00pm (Unless 
otherwise noted on the calendar.) 

Memorial Day Services will be on the 27th at 9:00am in front of the clubhouse. The Social Club will also host 
a cookout on the 27th at 4:00pm. We will provide the hot dogs and hamburgers, and everyone is requested to 
bring a side dish to share. This will be a great way to start the summer.  Come on down and socialize with 
your friends and neighbors. 

On the 7th we will have our last Social Club Meeting for the season. Following the meeting, we will have light 
refreshments for everyone to enjoy. Our monthly meetings will resume in September. This little break in 
meetings does not mean there will not be any activities during the summer. No sir, we will be very busy with 
dinners, dances, cookouts, pancake breakfast, and night at the races. Gull Aire will have a busy and fun filled 
summer. 

Your Social Club looks forward to seeing you at our fun filled activities.  Remember, fun has no age limit! 

Dale Mathurin, President 

feel 
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BIBLE STUDY                                     Kerry Blette 
                727-386-5738 

Friday 10:00 – 11:00 am 
 
Come join us every Friday morning for a Non-
Denominational Bible Study discussion at the home 
of Kerry and Kathy Blette, 555 Dove Terrace.  
Everyone is welcome. 

BINGO                                           Jan Freeman  
      727-470-3668 
 

Wednesdays 6:00 pm 
 

Callers for the Month of May: 
 

May 1-Sandy Kizca 
May 8 - Ginny Johnson 
May 15 - Bill Yost 
May 22 - Pat Pelletier 
May 29- Charley Freeman 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Hot Dogs will be served at 5:00 pm every other 
Wednesday. 

BUNCO                                     Emily Mathurin 
727-741-8193 

 
Bunco the 2nd and 4th Monday, 7:00 pm 

 

All you need is $5.00 to play. All monies 
collected are paid out in prize money. Please 
bring a small snack to share with all. 

BILLIARDS                                        Rob Kern 
 727-488-9508 

10:00 a – 4:00 pm 
 
There is a sign-up sheet on the clubhouse bulletin 
board for anyone interested.   

EUCHRE                                  Pat Rathburn 
219-208-0266 

Thursday 6:15 pm 

Anyone interested in playing Euchre or 
learning how to play, come to the clubhouse 
and be part of the fun. If you have any 
questions, please call.  
 

LINE DANCING                     Sue Van Vessem   
727-784-8509 

Morning Class 
 

We continue to meet on Wednesday mornings 
from 9:30 to 10:30 am.  We usually dance the 
older, easier dances, but we try some 
challenging ones occasionally.  New dancers 
are always welcome.  Come for fun and good 
exercise.  
 
 
 

WATER AEROBICS           Mary Etta Stearns 
                                                   727-781-7981 
 

M-W-F 9:00 am - 10:15 am 
 
Come exercise with us.  It’s fun and you will 
feel physically fit and healthier. 

VIDEO AEROBICS                           Jean Roman 
727-475-8894 

 
It’s that time again!! Video Aerobics’ last day for the 
summer will be Friday, May 17th.  Until then we will 
meet at 9:00 am every weekday, except for 
Wednesday when the start time is at 8:30 am.   
Have a great summer and see you in the fall. 
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CHAIR YOGA                     Dianne 
Eisenberg 

                                         727-249-4441 
 
Yoga classes will close for the summer.  The 
last class will be Thursday, May 9. 
 
Keep stretching & breathing deep & we will 
see you in the fall.   
 
Thanks, Dianne.   

WRITERS GROUP 
 
Join others interested in writing a book, short 
stories, magazine or newspaper articles, 
memoirs, poems, or any other literary 
writings. We share tips and give feedback on 
your writings. Published and newbies 
welcome! We meet twice monthly on 
Wednesday’s at 1:00 in the card room in 
clubhouse. Bring a 5 to 10 minute writing, if 
desired for feedback and copies enough for 
eight people. See you May 8th  & 22nd 
!  Please RSVP to Sandy Lindberg or for 
questions at 727-204-1164. 
 

G E T  Y O U R  E X E R C I S E  O N  W I T H  
C H A I R  V O L L E Y B A L L !  

 
SUNDAY AFTERNOONS AT 3:00 

(Unless otherwise noted on calendar) 
 

Come join your friends and neighbors for an 
afternoon of fun and laughter.  No skills 
required. 

Any questions contact: 
George & Sonia Kuperis, 727-804-7125 

GULL AIRE GOLF LEAGUE 
RESULTS FOR MARCH 2019  

 

3/5/19 
1st Low Net    Rain Out  
2nd Low Net      
Closest to pin:                 
 
3/12/2019 
1st Low Net  Ron Becthle  56.9                   
2nd Low Net  Paula Boston 59.4   
Closest to pin:  Linda Frolich      
 
3/19/19 
1st Low Net    Rain Out  
2nd Low Net      
Closest to pin :                
 
3/26/19 
1st Low Net   Jack Malcom  59.1                            
2nd Low  Net Rob Kern  59.7                        
Closest to pin:    Jim Wills      
 

	
  

GOLF LEAGUE   
Bob DeGuiseppe 
773-617-3740 

 

Tuesday mornings 
 

Starting time depending on sunrise. 
Currently first tee time approx. 7:15 AM. 
Seasonal--$19 for 18 holes with cart. 
 

Countryway Golf Club 
11111 W. Waters Ave., Tampa, Fl. 

813-854-1182 
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Doors open 4:30 p.m. 
Dinner 5:00 p.m. 

Music 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. 
 

Music by Melody 

Full Dinner including 
Make your own taco bar and dessert 

Check poster on bulletin board for complete menu 

Donation:   $8.00 per person 

Tickets available from Alice in the clubhouse 
Or Diana Lutch 

Deadline for tickets is Tuesday April 30th 
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Bring your empty coffee cup and enjoy coffee or 
tea and a nice assortment of pastries, donuts, 
Chicago rolls and sometimes a fruit cup. This is a 
good way to meet new friends and neighbors and 
hear about what will be happening in Gull Aire in 
the next few weeks. 

 

Gene Henricksen 
727-421-6614 

MAY KOFFEE KLATCH 
 

Saturday, May 4th and 18th 
9:00am 

$1.50/person 

Gull Aire Dance Night 
 

Free - Free 
 

Bring your own snacks and drinks 
or share with friends 

 
Music provided by 

The Gull Aire Village Singers 
Karaoke Style 

 
SATURDAY, MAY 4th 

& 
FRIDAY, May 17th & May 31st  

 
Practice starts at 5:00pm 

Music at 7:00pm 
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   SHUFFLEBOARD 
 

                                                             Pres.  Jack Smith 727-773-2670 
                                                               Capt. “A” Team – Doug Campbell 812-595-2627 
                                                               Capt. “B” Team – Ed Giangregorio 727-772-6247 

 
The shuffleboard season ended with our banquet held at Daddy’s on April 5th.  The first award announced 
was that Gull Aire Village Shuffleboard won the “Bill Osborne President’s Trophy” for the 2018-2019 year.  We 
get to keep this beautiful trophy to be displayed for an entire year.  We all are very proud of that award!   It is 
awarded to the team most improved in the final club standings.  What a nice pat on the back for all Gull Aire 
shufflers! 
 

 Awards of recognition were presented to the following: 
       Barbara Smith – most improved female player - from 441 avg. to 563! 
       Doug Campbell – most improved male player – from 556 avg. to 694! 
       Most Dedicated Female Player – Sandy Giagregorio  
       Most Dedicated Male Player – Roy Barringer 

(These two people endured many health issues during the entire season and yet showed up to play every 
game.  If they could not physically play the game, they were there to keep score or do whatever was 
needed and they were able to do.  Thank you both for your dedication and true sportsmanship!!) 

Two players had a 700 or higher average:  Jack Smith and John Carter 
Four players who won 20 or more games were:  Doug Campbell – 25 games, Ed Giangregorio – 23 games, 
Jack Smith – 21 games, Cindy LaMarca – 20 games. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF OUR WINNERS!!! 
 

Many of our shufflers are “snowbirds” and will have left or will shortly for the summer. However, we who stay 
and tolerate the heat, will continue to play/practice!!  Our Summer Fun Shuffle will continue on Thursdays, at 
9:30 AM.  So put on your “short shorts” (sorry, no flip-flops) and come on out and practice/fun play a game or 
two, whatever the heat allows!!! 
 
For our snowbirds, have a safe trip, a lovely Summer, and again a safe return in good health. Be ready to 
play another great year of shuffleboard. “See you at the courts!”   
 
As always in Memory of Dottie Sandin,  
Alice Szczur      

 
Michael Van Winkle 
586 Sailfish Blvd. 

Passed:  March 19, 2019 
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May 
Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Birthdays 
Date          Name Date          Name 

1     Diane Caruk  
1     Penny Kennedy                     
1     Rich Mason                            
2     Dick Sonier                             
3     Richard Clark 
3     John McConville 
3     Yvette Poulin 
4     Gayle Richardson 
4     Bill Teeters 
6     Penny Jo Greason 
9     Jim Hemmes 
9     Jim Linville 
9     Bill Malone 
10   Doris Nail 
10   Anna Seward 
12   Linda Colprit 
12   Aida Cooney 
12   Ken Mazak 
12   Jim Radcliffe 
14   Gary Broden 
14   Barbara Drawbaugh 
14   Elise Ducharme 
16   Elaine Craig 
16   Bob Haire 
16   Marilyn Johnston 
17   Jean Stepp 
18   Beverly Funke 
19   Frank Koch 
19   Jane Moore 
20   Paula Pizio 
20   Linda Riedle 
22   Cathie Campbell 
23   Adrianne Baine 
23   June Belt 
25   Robert Mitten, Jr. 
26   Jan Fischer 
26    Mike Hobson 
26   Gloria Tindall 
27   Donna Richardson 

27   Kris Mason 
27   Kay Wolfe 
28   Patrick Campbell 
28   Stephen Dion 
28   Donna Walston 
29   Emily Mathurin 
29   Sheila Clark 
30   Joanne Sussman 
30    Ron Noyce 
31    Linda Chestnut 

Anniversaries 

Day     Name               Years Married 
Day        Name                         Years Married 
2 Sheila & Richard Clark  17 
3 Billie & Ed Lindah  44 
5 Pat & Dutch Hoffman  30 
7 Darlene & Chet Wilson  70 
8 Jane & Curtis Moore  43 
9 Jean & Bill Linehan  58 
11 Teresa & Grant Isaacs  9 
12 Sandy & Ed Giangregorio  52 
15 Jan & Rich Green  53 
16 Carolyn & Victor Caldero  5 
16 Peggy & Nick Haberland/Lombardozz 39 
17 Elaine & Michael Caldwell/Coyle  8 
19 Denise & Ken Horn  35 
20 Dan & Carol Sobkowiak  52 
21 Ellen & Art Perini  37 
21 Pat & Corky Strempel  53 
21 JoAnn & Ron Gielink  5 
23 Joy & Carl LaFrance  21 
23 Barbara & Tony LaMarca  65 
24 Betty-Jo & John Flowers  50 
27 Anna & Lanny Seward  58 
28  Rich & Kris Mason  42 
29 Jane & Ken Phoenix  54 
29 Kathy & Bob Rose  58 
29 Gayle & Ralph Richardson -- 

NOTE: 

Our apologies if there are errors 
or omissions. Please contact: 
Alice Szczur 727-461-5489 or 
aszczur1@tampabay.rr.com 
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SURPRISE GIFTS COME IN FUR, TOO! 

I met Harley, Apple and Bubba and, recently, Oscar. 
Each dog marked by a different combination of black and white fur. 
Wriggling, and happy, 
Trotting along dutifully; 
Eagerly scouting and sniffing. 

Harley has teeny, little paws and is aging quickly, it seems. 
Apple is as round as her name. 

Bubba is fluffy eared and seriously sedate. 
Oscar is long and shiny, and the youngest of all. 

I race to see them every time; 
With composure, of course, you know. 

But my beaming greeting of “hello” gives me away; 
I reach down to feel a cool, wet nose and furry coat. 
And take such delight in seeing their happy eyes dancing, 
And to enjoy my laughter they cause. 

I know each of their owners’ smiles and voices 
And I see the joy in their eyes; 
Our conversation is so pleasant and is lightly shared. 
Then we part - “Until the next time”, we say. 

Living in this little village 
Is a special home for me. 
Because it is in all the little ways 
As a Snow Bird I find myself blessed. 

I never expected and it came as such a surprise 
That I would love the little dogs which live here, 
And deep in my heart, feel right at home for the while 
Because I am just as special as anyone they greet. 

And abiding, quietly, just within the gate, 
Lives a noble, kind and very gentle Prince in the grass. 

Mr. Di Oh Gee, if that is how he spells his name, 
Now, in his elder years, 

Simply awaits. 
Barbara A. Vance 

 

 

Editor’s Note:  The newsletter team would like to encourage resident participation by submitting original material for 

NEW NEIGHBORS                         
 
We welcome the following new neighbors to our 
Village: 
 
Michael Allen and Penny Kennedy found their new 
home not far from where they lived previously in 
Oldsmar.   Their home is at 256 Pelican Dr., N.   
Both are working and enjoy music and reading. 
 
Sue Baumann and her daughter Lauren purchased 
their home at 343 Canal Way.  Though they moved 
here from Palm Harbor, they are originally from 
Michigan and Ohio.  Sue is retired and enjoys doing 
crafts.  Lauren enjoys travel and is a full-time 
student at Johnson & Wales University in Rhode 
Island. 
 
William and Patricia Dion, originally from Pelham, 
New Hampshire, purchased 445 Tuna Ct.  They 
have two children, a son and a daughter and two 
grandchildren.  Both are retired.  Bill enjoys walking 
and working out.  Pat likes walking, also gardening 
and beading. 
 
William and Peggy Arnold IV are from Michigan.  
They bought their home at 416 Dolphin Dr, S.  They 
have two sons, Christopher and Shawn 
(deceased).  William, a retired Air Force Veteran, 
is working as is Peggy.  They have a pet miniature 
American Eskimo named “Angel”.  William enjoys 
golfing.  Peggy likes to work in her yard planting 
flowers.  She also enjoys art, book reading and 
swimming. 
 
Patricia Boeselager, who purchased her home at 
371 Cobia Way is from Connecticut.  She has six 
children and three grandchildren.  She has a pet 
chihuahua named “Sammie”.  Patricia is retired but 
keeps very busy with her many hobbies and 
interests.   

RESIDENTS RESOURCE 
Ann Whisher 727-785-3550   

 
DOOR ROLLERS FOR SLIDERS 
SUPERIOR GLASS AND DOOR COMPANY  
NOT RECOMMENDED 
Dunedin 727-459-3865 
“The rollers on my sliders were horrible, so I called 
Superior Glass and Door Company in Dunedin. 
They did respond, came out the same day and 
installed new rollers to my satisfaction. A day and 
a half later though the door stopped working in 
such a manner that it wouldn’t open at all. We 
could see the beautiful lanai from our kitchen but 
couldn’t get there. Ryan Bober of Superior would 
not return our calls and when we finally got him, 
on two separate occasions he never showed up 
when he said he would. Although he never even 
called to say why, he had no problem cashing my 
$200 check though. JM 
 
If you would like to contribute to this column 
whether it is a good or bad experience with a 
provider.  It will help many residents.  Just fill out 
the referral form found on the clubhouse bulletin 
board by the 1st of each month.  Deposit in the 
Submit pouch near the forms, not in the newsletter 
box. Thank you  
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NOT RECOMMENDED 
Dunedin 727-459-3865 
“The rollers on my sliders were horrible, so I called 
Superior Glass and Door Company in Dunedin. 
They did respond, came out the same day and 
installed new rollers to my satisfaction. A day and 
a half later though the door stopped working in 
such a manner that it wouldn’t open at all. We 
could see the beautiful lanai from our kitchen but 
couldn’t get there. Ryan Bober of Superior would 
not return our calls and when we finally got him, 
on two separate occasions he never showed up 
when he said he would. Although he never even 
called to say why, he had no problem cashing my 
$200 check though. JM 
 
If you would like to contribute to this column 
whether it is a good or bad experience with a 
provider.  It will help many residents.  Just fill out 
the referral form found on the clubhouse bulletin 
board by the 1st of each month.  Deposit in the 
Submit pouch near the forms, not in the newsletter 
box. Thank you  
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Doors open 5:30 p.m. 
 

Bring your own food or something 
To share with your table 

 
Music 7:00 to 10:00 p.m. 

Music by Rebound 
 

Donation:   $5.00 per person 
Tickets available from Alice in the clubhouse or Diana Lutch 

 
Deadline for tickets is Wednesday May 15th 

        M-O-T-H-E-R 
"M" is for the million things she gave me, 
"O" means only that she's growing old, 
"T" is for the tears she shed to save me, 
"H" is for her heart of purest gold; 
"E" is for her eyes, with love-light shining, 
"R" means right, and right she'll always be, 



Page 22 - May 2019	 Gull Aire Village



Gull Aire Village 	 May 2019 - Page 23

GAME NIGHT 
 

Saturday, May 25th 
Time 6:30 to 9:30 

 
FREE 

 
Bring your own drinks and a snack to share 

 
Table Games         Board Games 

Card Games 
 

Please bring $1.00 in nickels 
 

Come and have some fun and laughs playing  
 card games and more with your friends 

Interested in Bus Trips?? 
 
Some residents have inquired about bus trips departing from the Village. Trips can be arranged if there is 
sufficient interest. Some of the trips that are currently available are: 
 
Christmas Pageant in Ft. Lauderdale  3 days/2 nights   $549 pp 
Dec 4-6, 2019     Pageant/river boat/airboat ride 
      2 dinners/2 breakfasts/gratuities/escort 
 
Best of Savannah, GA   4 days/3 nights   $595 pp 
Mid March 2020    City tour/show/cookie factory 
      2 dinners/3 breakfast/gratuities/escort 
 
Charleston, SC    3 days/2 nights   $499 pp  
Apr 7-9, 2020     City tour/Harbor cruise/City Market     
      2 dinners/2breakfasts/gratuities/escort 
 
Savannah, GA     5 days/4 nights   $568 pp 
TBD      Jekyll/Savannah show/cruise/trolley 
      stop in Charleston too.  
      4 breakfasts/4 dinners/gratuities/escort 
 
GAV residents can combine with other participants, but we need a minimum of 16 people from our village for 
the convenience of departure from the clubhouse.  If you are interested in ANY of these excursions or would 
additional information, please contact me now so I can make arrangements with the bus/travel companies.  
Maryann ~ 727-786-4087  or flskis2@yahoo.com . 
 
REMINDER - there is also information on the bus trip to the Oktoberfest in Helen, Georgia posted in the 
clubhouse. 
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MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE  
 

We will be having a Memorial Day Service 
out by the flag pole at 9:00am 

 
Please join this show of respect for those who defended our country. 

 
Light refreshments in the clubhouse 

after the service 

MEMORIAL DAY COOK-OUT 

Cook–out begins at 4:00pm 

Hamburgers and Hot Dogs provided 

by the Social Club 

Please bring a side dish or dessert to share 

 with at least 8 people 

Please sign up in the clubhouse if you plan to attend  

so we know how much food to purchase 

Monday, May 27th 
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Oldsmar Offerings 

Senior’s Choice

T’ai Chi for Seniors

T’ai Chi for Empowerment

–
–

–
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Social Club Officers                            President: Dale Mathurin 727-772-8193 
                                                           Vice President Sue Van Vessum 813-389-4017 
                                                           Secretary Eva Joline  727-642-3949 
                                                           Treasurer  Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
Bible Study – Friday morning Kerry Blette 727-386-5738 
Billiards Rob Kern 727-488-9508 
Bingo – Wednesday evening Jan Freeman 727-470-3668 
Bocce Ball Gene Henriksen 727-421-6614 
Bunco Emily Mathurin 727-741-8193 
Chair Volleyball George & Sonia Kuperis 727-804-7125 
Clubhouse Flag Mike & Marilyn Breton 727-787-8735 
Euchre Pat Rathburn 219-208-0266 
Golf League  Bob DeGuiseppe 727-784-3625 
Karaoke  Charley Freeman 727-470-3668 
 Perry Burright 727-641-3145 
Koffee Klatches – May to October Sue VanVessem 813-389-4017 
                             Nov. to April Gene & Phyllis Henriksen 727-421-6614 
Library Mary Etta Stearns 727-781-7981 
Line Dancing – Wednesday morning Sue Van Vessem 727-784-8509 
Newsletter: gullairevillage@yahoo.com  Vickie Mills 813-992-2675 
Newsletter Distribution Bob Lyttle 727-953-8568 
 Jon Mills 813-992-2675 
Pinochle Club – Thursday Berniece Stults 727-789-3508 
Pool Aerobics – Mon/Wed/Fri  Mary Etta Stearns 727-781-7981 
Pool Badges, Clubhouse Office Alice Lopez 727-785-0643 
Posters and Event Tickets Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
Red Hatters – Last Monday of the month  Lesley Zuckerman 727-787-4432 
Residents’ Resource Directory Ann Whisher 727-785-3550 
Shed Manager Ken Foster 904-240-5512 
Shuffleboard Club – President Jack Smith 973-219-5565 

                                                      Team A Captain Doug Campbell   812-595-2627 
                                               Team B Captain Ed Giangregorio 727-772-0247 

Ticket Sales Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
Travel Club – Meets 1st Saturday of the month Mike Breton 727-787-8735 
Video Exercise – Mon~Fri mornings Jean Roman 727-475-8894 
Website Vickie Mills 813-992-2675 
 Maryann Sieminski 727-786-4087 
Writers Group Sandy Lindberg 727-204-1164 
Yoga – Tuesday and Thursday Dianne Eisenberg 727-249-4441 

GAV ACTIVITIES AND COMMITTEES

NOTE:  Be sure to check our web-site www.gullairevillage.org often for changes and updates to events and activities

NOTE:  For times, please consult the calendar or call the event contact listed above.  For additions or corrections, please 
submit to gullairevillage@yahoo.com.



Page 28 - May 2019	 Gull Aire Village


